
Shady Side PTO News 
 

 
 

President’s Message 
 
Welcome back Shady Side families! On behalf of the PTO,          
we hope you had a wonderful winter break!  
 
Our committees are working on some fun activities for your          
child and your family later this Winter and Spring, including:          
our fun Family Bingo night, Spring Dance, Restaurant        
Nights, Boosterthon Fun Run, and our favorite BoGo        
Scholastic Book Fair! All of these events can only be          
successful with the support of Shady Side Families!  
 
Our next PTO meeting is scheduled for January 16th at 6:30           
PM. We look forward to seeing you there! Thank you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julia Howes, PTO President 
Cell:  443-871-4846  
E-mail:  ​RJHowes813@aol.com 
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Holiday Luncheon  
 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the teacher holiday luncheon. It was a wonderful event for the faculty and 
staff. Happy New Year! 
 
Contact: Jessica Gryzbowski, Hospitality Chair 
 

 

Upcoming Bingo Night Event! 

 
 
Please mark your calendars for ​Friday, February 28th​!  
 
The PTO is once again hosting our popular Family Bingo Night! Bring the family for a fun night with lots of great 
prizes! Food will be available for purchase. There will also be a 50/50 raffle, a silent auction, and a Free Kids Only 
Raffle!  
 
We are looking for businesses, organizations and families to sponsor rounds. Please consider becoming a sponsor! 
There will be many volunteer opportunities for this event as well. Plan to help for an hour or so and you can still play 
too!  
 
Please see the attached flyer for details. 
  
Contact: Julia Howes, Bingo Event Chair 443-871-4846 or ​RJHowes813@aol.com 
 
 

Family Restaurant Night 
 
Our committee is currently planning restaurant nights for this Winter and Spring. Please look for information on the 
Facebook Page and in your weekly Wednesday folders for these events. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Contact: Allan Wilburn, Restaurant Night Coordinator 
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Shady Side Elementary PTO Presents… 

Family BINGO Night 
All proceeds from this event benefit Shady Side Elementary Parent Teacher Organization, PTO.  
PTO funds many important things for the student’s education like reading books, text books, 
chromebooks, classroom supplies, school supplies, cultural arts assemblies and SO MUCH MORE! 

Friday, February 28, 2020 
5:30pm (Bingo starts at 6:00pm) 

Location: ​Shady Side Elementary School 

4859 Atwell Road, Shady Side MD 20764 
 

SPONSORSHIPS AVAILABLE!  

For more information or to contribute to the basket prizes please contact:  

Julia Howes, ​rjhowes813@aol.com​ or 443-871-4846 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Sponsorships Form due by February 1, 2020 

Mail Your Sponsorship with Payment to​: 
SSE PTO​, ATTN: BINGO Committee, 4859 Atwell Road, Shady Side MD 20764 

 
Please Print Your Business Name Exactly As It Is To Be Used In The Sponsorship! 

Business Name  

Contact Person(s):  Phone:  

Address:  

Website:  e-mail:  

 

 
❒ 

$100 Finale Bingo Sponsorship 
Great way for business or local family to sponsor the final round of bingo. This game will 
include 2 prizes, regular bingo and cover-all. Monies collected will be used to purchase a 
basket bingo prize package. Includes a ¼ page advertisement in the PTO newsletter and 
recognition during the Bingo event. 

Only 2 available 

 
❒ 

$50 Regular Bingo Sponsorship 
Great way for business or local family to sponsor a round of bingo. Monies collected will be 
used to purchase a basket bingo prize package. Includes a business card advertisement in the 
PTO newsletter and recognition during the Bingo event.  

Only 6 available 

 
❒ 

Silent Auction donation 
Have a great prize package? We will be accepting prize packages with a value of $35 or more. 

Delivery to the school office or pickup will be arranged by February 14. Includes a contact 
listing advertisement in the PTO newsletter and recognition during the Bingo event.  

Only 20 available 
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